
Good progress on Burton’s £30 million
flood defences

A further section of the £30 million Burton-upon-Trent flood defence project
has been opened to the public by the Environment Agency.

http://www.government-world.com/good-progress-on-burtons-30-million-flood-defences/
http://www.government-world.com/good-progress-on-burtons-30-million-flood-defences/

